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Alex Harris
fyi-request-2313-07bd678d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

| refer to your request dated 9 December 2014, in which you ask:
e How many AoFP authorisations have been granted per year, for each of the last five years?

| decline to provide the information you have requested under section 6(a) of the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act) on the grounds that disclosure of the number of AoFP
authorisations would prejudice the interests protected by section 6(a).

In accordance with section 19 of the Act, you have the right to seek an investigation and
review of the refusal by way of complaint to an Ombudsman under section 28(3).

Yours sincerely

b
ol

lan Fletcher
Director



